
 
 
01 Oct 2024 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 

Please be advised that we are writing to advise that refrigerant pricing is likely to see 
higher levels of volatility in the coming months and for the foreseeable future. 

We urge that all customers start using refrigerants other than R404A and R507 for 
their refrigeration project needs and invite you to work with our team of specialists in 
products that can suit your specific needs. 

Our next scheduled review of refrigerant price changes will become effective on the 
1st of November 2024. 

Whilst we try and provide a notice period for all price changes this is not always 
possible especially with commodity items. We encourage customers to log in and 
review pricing via the Beijer Ref RefShop or contact your nearest branch / 
representative for more information. Please note all quotations will remain valid for  
30 days. 

We appreciate your ongoing business and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

The team at Beijer Ref Australia 


